
September 21, 2019 

 

 

Dear 

I’m your constituent and I urge you to protect the Refugee Admissions 

Program. I am outraged that President Trump has set a new historic low for 

Fiscal Year 2019’s refugee admissions goal at 30,000.  

Protecting vulnerable populations is not a zero-sum game; we can and 

should protect refugees and others fleeing violence or persecution.  We 

have over 60 million migrants and refugees displaced in our world today. I 

believe this is a moral issue.   

Refugee resettlement facilitates U.S. diplomatic, national security, and 

foreign policy interests. The White House is required to consult with 

Congress prior to setting the refugee admissions number, but they have not 

done so. Congress must act. I urge you to do everything in your power to 

see to it that the Administration resettles at least 75,000 refugees in 

FY2019 and that you do everything in your power to stop the Administration 

from further dismantling the resettlement program.  

I welcome refugees, and I urge you to reflect the best of our nation by 

supporting refugee resettlement.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

PRINT NAME: 
ADDRESS (include zip): 
 


